
 
 

May 21, 2025 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Rossmoor Bar Trail Enhancements Project in Fiscal Year 2026.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Rancho Cordova, located at Rossmoor 

Bar Area within American River Parkway, north of Ambassador Drive, Rancho Cordova, CA 

95670.  

The funding would be used for supporting construction and construction management of the 

Rossmoor Bar Trail Enhancements Project.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because This project will improve 

approximately 10.5 miles of existing informal “social trails” within the disadvantaged 

community area of the American River Parkway by converting them into durable, accessible, and 

safe walking paths with added vegetation, educational signage, and habitat restoration.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorize by 23 

USC 133. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely,  

M 

Ami Bera M.D. 

Member of Congress 

 

 


